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From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 11:00 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2019-0018

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

From: Webmaster  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 5:47 PM 
To: registrar  
Cc: Webmaster  
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB‐2019‐0018 

 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
To whom it may concern, I received notice that Alectra Utilities has a hearing scheduled to request a distribution rate 
increase. This is not acceptable. Seniors, disabled and low income earners are already having difficulties paying for the 
essentials of life. On behalf of all the above mentioned, and myself, being a disabled pre-senior, I am begging you to 
reject their request. This will only bring more hardship to people already trying to make ends meet. Kindest Regards, 
Mrs. Sharon Smith 

Name: Sharon Smith 

Address:  

Email:  

Phone:  

Company:  

 




